February Newsletter

Welcome New Students!

Michael Anderson

Birthdays!!

Ben Morgan - 6

Julia Moschella - 10

Aayush Patodiya - 10

Evan Skinner - 14

M 11 C: 22

Ethan Buhyoff - 18

Sam Anderson - 22

Molly Simmons - 22

Benjie Morgan - 24

Aidan Parton - 24

Virginia Dodd - 27

Congratulations New Ranks!!!

Daniel Ross - Orange Chloe Fearer - Jr. Green

Avery Dhanraj - Jr. Brown

Lilia Schwab - Orange Shawn Shepherd - Jr. Green Heidi Bissey - Jr. Black Keira Martin - Jr Purple Ben Warburton - Jr. Green Kaitlyn Fearer - Jr. Black

Testing - Saturday the 18th @ 9 am

Daniel Loving - Yellow

Jackson Childers - Jr. Purple

Jameson Childers - Jr. Purple

David Ross - Jr. Blue

Mindy Farmer - Blue

Lisa Bissey - Green

Phone: (540) 449 - 6517

Ben Anderson - Black/White II

Jacqueline Baines - Brown II

Stephanie Fearer - Brown II

Lane Zuchowski - Black/Blue III

Youth Promotion - Please arrive around 10:35 am as the ceremony will begin promptly at 10:45 am

Adult Promotion - Please arrive around 12:30 pm as the ceremony will begin between 12:30 pm & 1 pm

How names appear on the newsletter is how they will appear on Certificates. If anything needs to be changed, please inform Instructor Shaun.

Street Clothes - 23rd & 24th

Christmas Party DVD

We have Christmas Demo DVD's for sale for \$5. Please see Instructor Shaun to purchase.

Additional Information on the Back

Valentine's Lock-In

Spar - a - thon

Material Updates

Winter Weather

Valentine's Lock-In

We are having a lock-in on Friday, February 10th for the Valentine's Holiday.

The lock-in begins @ 5:30 pm and will end Saturday @ 9:00 am.

All Students that arrive by 5:30 pm will do the kids class, so come prepared.

We will have pizza for dinner, followed by movies all night then cereal and fruit for breakfast.

It will cost \$35 to sign-up for the Lock-In. Please see Instructor Shaun to get added to the list.

Spar - a - thon

We are hosting a Spar-a-thon on the 4th of March to raise money for a local charity.

The Spar-a-thon will have two events: Free Sparring and tournament-style Point Sparring.

100% of the entrance fee will go to the charity: Friends of the Huckleberry

Entering one event will be \$15 and entering both will be \$20.

We will be posted additional information. Please consider entering to help our community.

If you are unable to participate we would still be happy to accept a donation.

Paperwork Update

Some paperwork has gotten slightly updated and therefore will now be Revise 2017.3

(The Rank: the Update)

All: Rules and Regulations, Blue: AG#9, and 1st Degree: Tia Boxing Drill#3 & 4

The updates are so minor that most will not notice the changes.

The School does not hand out paper copies of updated material.

However, if you want current copies (up to your belt level) then you can email the School at:

petersenskempo@gmail.com

Please use "Material Request" as the subject line and include your name and list of material you are requesting.

If you have any questions, please see Instructor Shaun.

Winter Weather

The School will only close for adverse weather if the State Police advise people to stay off the roads.

If we close, an email will be sent out via our Master Email List.

If you wish to be added to the list, please send us an email at the address listed on the front page.

If you wish to know if you are already on this list, please see Instructor Shaun.